
CONGRATULATIONS WENDY BROOKS! 

Wendy Brooks has been sworn into office as Recording Secretary for 
Local Lodge 774. Wendy will fill the vacancy of office until after the 
nominations and election of  Local 774 officers scheduled for the end 
of 2019. Please join us in welcoming Wendy to her new position! 


